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QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
 
Q1: Is there any meetings required at project location other than pre-commencement meeting referred in Part D, Item 

D2.3? 
 

A1 No, no other meetings are required at the project location. Further communication with the Public Service 
and professional services firms previously engaged by the City to complete the scope of services may be 
completed remotely. As well, we can accommodate the pre-commencement meeting remotely via video 
conference. 

 
Q2: Does the scope of service require to meet with currently engaged cost consultant to seek clarification about their 

estimates or back up files? 
 
A2 There is no obligation for the successful proponent to meet or engage with other professional services 

firms the City has engaged in relation to this project. Reference to the work undertaken to complete the 
preliminary design report and the separate cost estimate is provided as information to proponents to aid in 
their understanding of the project work completed to date. Meeting with these other professional services 
firms and reference to their work is at the discretion of the proponent. 
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Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
in connection with the Request for Proposal, and be governed accordingly.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum in Paragraph 9 of Form A: Proposal may render your Proposal non-responsive. 

 

  


